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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

A MLog S.A. (“Company”) informs that Mr. Elias Nigri resigned from his position as Chief 

Executive Officer. The Board of Directors acknowledges and appreciates Mr. Nigri for his 

commitment and services rendered to the Company. 

With effect, the Board of Directors elected Mr. Gustavo Barbeito de Vasconcellos Lantimant 

Lacerda as Chief Executive Officer (CEO), which will be accumulated to his current role as Chief 

Investor Relations Officer (CEO/IRO). 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations department - email: 

ri@mlog.com.br 

 

Rio de Janeiro, February 04, 2022. 

 
Gustavo Barbeito de Vasconcellos Lantimant Lacerda 

CEO / IRO 


